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The photo is of 4 bottles of wine (3 Australian and 1 French) which are, or have been, on 
sale in Australia and which are very different in shape. 
 
Looking only at the shape of each bottle most consumers would rightly wonder, and want 
to know, whether the volumes were also different. 
 
To do so they need to be easily able to see the volume information on the bottles. 
 
They can do this with bottles 1 and 4 because the volume information is on the front 
label. 
 
But with bottles 2 and 3 the consumer has to pick the bottle up and turn it around to read 
the volume information on the rear label. 
 
Only after consumers have obtained read the volume information will they know that all 
the bottles contain 750mL. 
 
As indicated in our submission, we think this is confusing and not easy for consumers.   
 
The situation will get worse if, as expected, more bottle shapes and volumes are used in 
future 
 
As argued in our submission, in Australia the volume should be shown on every front 
label and ideally this should be the international standard.  
 
The volume can also be put on the rear label, which usually has to printed to meet the 
requirements of each market, if required by the manufacturer or legislation. 
 
 




